Office of Superintendent of Schools January 5, 2005
Board Meeting of January 19, 2005

Office of Human Resources
Paul M. Cholak, Chief Personnel Officer

SUBJECT: RECISSION OF EMPLOYMENT CONTRACT
EMIL V. PETITTO - TEACHER
ALLAPATTAH MIDDLE SCHOOL

On January 5, 2005, the Superintendent of Schools sent the following letter to Mr. Emil
V. Petitto:

| am exercising my responsibility as Superintendent of Schools and
recommending to The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, at its
scheduled meeting of January 19, 2005, that the School Board rescind
your employment contract due to the revocation of your teaching
certificate by The Education Practices Commission of the State of Florida.
As you are aware, teacher certification by the State of Florida is a material
condition of your employment contract.

RECOMMENDED: That effective January 19, 2005, at the close of the workday, the
School Board rescind the employment contract of Mr. Emil V.
Petitto, Teacher at Allapattah Middle School, because of the
revocation of his teaching certificate by the Education Practices
Commission of the State of Florida.
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